
Glenview Values Project Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, April 3, 2018 

 Glenview Public Library  

 

Welcome 

Pastor Kyle Severson opened the meeting at 7:35 a.m. with introductions. 

 

February Minutes 

Distributed electronically in February. 

  

Announcements 

The Northfield Township Road District’s recycling program opened on April 2nd.  Northfield 

Township residents can drop off accepted items for recycling, Monday-Friday from 7:00 am – 3:00 

pm at the Road District garage located at 1928 Lehigh in Glenview.  For a complete list of items that 

are accepted for recycling and for information about paper shredding and recycling events visit 

http://northfieldtownship.com/recycling-program.html. 

 

Mark your calendar for Summerfest and Pantry Palooza on Saturday, June 30th.  More details to 

come. 

 

At the invitation of State Representative Fine, Pastor Kyle will be giving the opening prayer in 

Springfield on Tuesday, April 17th. 

 

Family Service Center will be hosting its Spring Promise benefit on Saturday, April 21st at The Glen 

Club. For more information visit 

http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?llr=mjpat6cab&oeidk=a07ef38ns45d011f5cb 

 

Pizzamania benefiting Wesley Child Care Center is taking place on Friday, May 4th from 5:00 pm – 

8:30 pm.  If you know of any families who could use a night out, contact Craig Solomon for tickets. 

 

North Shore Village’s current events program takes place on the first Wednesday of the month at 

10:30 am at the Glenview Public Library.  All are welcome.  

 

The League of Women Voters will host two upcoming programs.  The first on Wednesday, April 

18th at Hackney’s is about the Electoral College.  The other will be on April 25th at New Trier West 

discussing fake news.  Flyers for both events will be shared when they are available. 

 

Eyes on the Street 

Nothing to report. 

 

Program 

Lauren Bonner, Assistant Dean of Students at Loyola Academy, shared information about the Crisis 

Response Network of the North Shore (CRN).  The CRN is a group of over 85 professionals from 

approximately 47 different agencies who meet monthly to share insights, discuss current trends and 

network with other professionals within the community.  The CRN was started to help the 

communities of New Trier and Northfield Townships with counseling services during a crisis. Some 

of the call-outs the team has handled includes: providing counseling services following the sudden 

death of a student, providing support to staff and students after teacher passed away following a long 

illness, and providing support and information to the community following multiple suicides during 

one summer break. 

In addition to providing counseling services, the CRN has hosted trainings programs including active 

shooter, student behavioral threat assessment and a yearly adolescent health summit. 



 

Although many of the call-outs have involved schools, the CRN is available to assist organizations 

or businesses in the community.  To activate the CRN, contact Julie Fleckenstein at the Glenview 

Police Department. 

 

For more information about the CRN you can contact Lauren at lbonner@loy.org.  Several members 

of the Glenview Values Project are also involved with the CRN. You can reach out to Gayle Curcio, 

Pastor Kyle Severson, Renee Dominguez or Kim Hand if you have any questions. 

 

The CRN meets monthly in Wilmette.   

 

Character Counts 

There is a meeting on Thursday, April 12th. 

 

Social Service Subcommittee 

Next meeting will be April 17th at 9:00 a.m. at Youth Services.  All are welcome. 

 

Upcoming Meetings 

May 1, 7:30 a.m. at Glenview Public Library 

Program ideas are always welcome.  Please contact Gayle Curcio (gaylec@twp.northfield.il.us ) or 

Kyle Severson (pastorkyle@stphilipglenview.org ).  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Gayle Curcio 


